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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 141 directs the State Board of Education to issue a request for proposals for selection of a 

statewide student information system by November 1, 2025. The measure requires the system to 

comply with the Student Data Accessibility, Transparency and Accountability Act of 2013. It 

allows school districts to use other student information systems until July 1, 2027. It requires the 

State Board of Education by March 1, 2026, to procure a statewide student information system 

that all school districts will use. It directs the new system to be implemented by July 1, 2027. 
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